
Cathy Binmore 

I have been teaching in Honiton for almost 20 years – 18 of those at 

Littletown Primary Academy.  I have had differing rolls over the years, 

including music lead and more recently, head of literacy.  Both of my 

children came to the school so I really feel as though I’m ‘Littletown’ to 

the core! 

I joined the governing body last year as a teacher governor as I felt that 

it was important for me to have more of an understanding of, and a say 

in, the running of the school, its policies and management and its 

general ethos.  As a teacher, I feel that it is important to bridge the gap 

between the governing body and the staff of a school as I am in the 

perfect position to understand directly how decisions made, will affect 

staff and children.   

I have already found the experience to be very rewarding and I look 

forward to the inevitable future challenges. 


